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Dear Bill: 

THE ATTORNEY GENERAL 

WASHINGTO'N" 

June 20, 1952 

As you leave the Department, I want to 
extend to you my best wishes for continued success 
and happiness. 

During the six years you have served as 
Special Assistant to the Attorney General and as 
Assistant Attorney General in charge of the Lands 
Division, you have made a fine record. 

I greatly appreciate your good wishes 
and your very kind remarks concerning ~ appoint­
ment as Attorney General. 

Very sincerely yours, 

Honorable William Amory Underhill 
Assistant Attorney General 
Lands Division 


